The Adirondack Youth Choir, directed by Barbara Tagg, will be held at
NCCC in Saranac Lake, NY, from July 17-28, 2023. Children aged 10-16 are
invited to apply for a partial scholarship to defray the tuition of $100.
Register for the Choir at NCCC. Further information is available from Amy
Tuthill, 518-524-5691 or amy.m.tuthill@gmail.com

Please complete the form below to apply for financial assistance by:

adirondachk July 12, 2023
youth choir

SCHOLARSHIP APPLICATION FORM (DEADLINE: JULY 12, 2023)
(PLEASE PRINT)

CHILD’S NAME AGE

PARENT’S NAME

ADDRESS

PHONE

EMAIL

PARENT SIGNATURE

AMOUNT REQUESTED S

REASON FOR REQUEST

Applicant’s current school and grade:

E-mail COMPLETED APPLICATION TO: szwed@northnet.org
MRS. BERYL SZWED

157 KIWASSA ROAD

SARANAC LAKE, NY 12983



mailto:szwed@northnet.org

